
From: Raley, Jim
To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Cc: Blaney, Karolina
Subject: RE: WPX Longview Federal 12-15 - C-141
Date: Friday, July 14, 2017 11:09:11 AM
Attachments: image002.png

Crystal,
Please find the attached pictures of the ruptured flowline, and the general area it was located inside
of lined containment.
 
Jim Raley | Environmental Specialist - Permian Basin
5315 Buena Vista Dr., Carlsbad, NM 88220
C: (575)689-7597 | james.raley@wpxenergy.com

 

From: Blaney, Karolina 
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2017 10:59 AM
To: Raley, Jim <James.Raley@wpxenergy.com>
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] RE: WPX Longview Federal 12-15 - C-141
 
Hey Jim,
Can you see if we have pics on the share drive? And please send to Crystal?
Thanks

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD" <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Date: July 14, 2017 at 10:17:46 AM MDT
To: "Blaney, Karolina" <Karolina.Blaney@wpxenergy.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]  RE: WPX Longview Federal 12-15 - C-141

CAUTION: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Use caution when clicking links or
opening attachments.

 

Karolina,
 
I am only asking for this for my learning and understanding and not because it is a
required thing (at least not this week any ways…) but do you happen to have a picture
of this when the spill happened or of the inside of the containment where the flowline
is that had the leak? I have a really hard time visualizing this stuff but I do want to move
this one forward and out of the que since Mike and I will both be gone for a work trip
all next week.
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Thank you madam,
 
 
 

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD – Artesia District II

811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963
Fax: 575-748-9720
 
 
 

From: Blaney, Karolina [mailto:Karolina.Blaney@wpxenergy.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 7:35 AM
To: 'Tucker, Shelly' <stucker@blm.gov>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
<Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: WPX Longview Federal 12-15 - C-141
 
Good morning,
Attached is the initial and final C-141 for the Longview Federal 12-15 spill. All fluids
were contained inside lined SPCC containment ring and did not impact the
environment.
Please let me know if you have any questions or suggestions.
Thank you and have a great day,
 

Karolina Blaney
Environmental Specialist
WPX Energy
Office: (575) 885-7514
Cell: (970) 589-0743
karolina.blaney@wpxenergy.com
 
 
 

From: Blaney, Karolina 
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 2:42 PM
To: 'Tucker, Shelly' <stucker@blm.gov>; 'Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD'
<Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: 'Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD' <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: WPX Longview Federal 12-15 - initial notification
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Good afternoon,
 
WPX had a produced water spill this morning, 6/29/17, at 7 am at the Longview Federal
12-15 pad . API #30-015-41092; C-12-23S-28E. The cause is equipment failure; corroded
flowline. 25 bbls of produced water was spilled inside lined containment. All the spilled
fluids were recovered. The environment was not impacted by this spill. The initial/final
C-141 will be submitted within the next 15 days however, please do not hesitate to
contact me if you have any questions or suggestions.
Thank you,
 

Karolina Blaney
Environmental Specialist
WPX Energy
Office: (575) 885-7514
Cell: (970) 589-0743
karolina.blaney@wpxenergy.com
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